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Date: November 20, 2018  

Location: Barton County MU 

Extension Center, 801 East 12th 
Street, Lamar, Mo. 64759 

Time:  6:00 p. m. to 8:00 p. m.  

TOPICS FOR DISCUSSION  

Patrick Davis – MU Extension Livestock Field Specialist, 
Stockton, Mo.  

 Feeding and management strategies of cattle through 
the winter on limited forage resources 

Wesley Tucker – MU Extension Agriculture Business 
Field Specialist, Bolivar, Mo.  

 Economics of management and feeding cattle though 
the winter on limited forage resources 

Strategies and Economics of 

Feeding Cattle through the Winter    

Program Provided By 

Workshop is free but please 
register by November 19th 

To register or for more information 
contact Barton County MU 

Extension Center at 417-682-3579 
or Patrick Davis by email at 

davismp@missouri.edu 


